
From: Alastair Hamilton
To: Jae Lim
Subject: Re: SES-LIC-20190903-01132; call sign: E190719
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:02:31 PM
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The location and co-ordinates that you state are correct.
 
The earth station is not yet built.
 
We are in the permitting process with the City of Gilbert with the start of construction expected to be Feb 2020.
 
Thanks, Alastair Hamilton.
SVP Distribution Engineering
FOX Networks Eng & Ops
Ph: 310-369-6644
Cell: 310-945-6104
 

 
 

From: Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov>
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 at 10:57 AM
To: Alastair Hamilton <Alastair.Hamilton@fox.com>
Subject: SES-LIC-20190903-01132; call sign: E190719
 
Hi Alastair Hamilton,
I’m unable to verify location and presence of your antenna at coordinates, 33-22-28.9 N 111-48 45.2 W.
Please verify coordinates.
 

 
Jae Lim
FCC/IB
1-202-418-2899
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